
	
	

Sat.	January	7,	2017	
9am	at	the	NOVA	pool	

	
Central	District	

New	Officials	Orientation/Training	
 

We need Officials at all positions and from all Teams! 
 
Officiating is fun and rewarding. If you want to get involved and contribute 

to our sport, this is a great way to do it!! We have lots of meets and the 

more officials we have, the easier it is to adequately staff them. 

The training will include an introduction and overview of USA Swimming 

officiating, an explanation of Virginia Swimming’s officials training and 

certification process and a clinic for Stroke and Turn Judge (the 

initial step on the “wet deck”). 

 
You	will	be	able	to	start	training	immediately	at	the	weekend	meet.	

If	interested,	please	RSVP	to	NOVA’s	officials	chair	(lrazzolini@vcu.edu)	or	Bob	
Rustin	(brustin55@gmail.com	)	

Come	Join	the	Officials	Team!!	


